

Dear Parent/Carer.

I am writing to you regarding an important date change to our Academy calendar.

On Monday 19 February 2024 we will be holding an additional INSET Day for all staff at Oasis Academy Lord's Hill. The Academy will be closed to all students for this additional day of staff training led by Joanna Lawton our Oasis South Coast Regional Director and the Academy Senior Leadership Team.

The last day of this half-term is Friday 9 February 2024 and students should now return to the Academy for our usual prompt start at 8.30am on Tuesday 20 February 2024.

We are sorry for any inconvenience this may cause you and thank you very much in advance for your support.

Yours sincerely

Joanna Lawton Regional Director PP

Benjamin Bond **Principal**

Principal - Mr Benjamin Bond

Oasis Academy Lord's Hill Romsey Road, Southampton, SO16 8FA

Tel: 023 8039 3660 Email: info@oasislordshill.org www.oasisacademylordshill.org





















